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2024-25 Academic School Year 

 

Dear Community Partner, 

The Nazareth Elementary Parent Committee is planning to hold our Annual Bowl-A-Thon Fundraiser on Friday, 

March 28th.  This event is our largest school fundraiser.  Last year, we raised over $13,000! We are reaching 

out to local businesses to ask for your support in helping us raise this year’s goal of $15,000.  

Nazareth Elementary is a private, not-for-profit school (501 (c)(3) 16-0743087) serving Preschool (ages 3 and 

4) to Grade 6 students from the City of Rochester and surrounding areas. We provide a faith-based education 

focusing on the whole child; mind, body and spirit. 

Over 90% of our students require financial aid assistance to attend Nazareth. Offering social opportunities for 

our students and their families at little to no cost in a safe setting is important for enrichment and positive 

relationship building. 

Would you please consider making a donation to our upcoming Bowl-A-Thon to help ensure that we can 

continue providing financial aid to our Nazareth families? Your generosity makes a tremendous impact on the 

students in our school.  To show our appreciation, your support will be recognized on our website and social 

media pages showing your commitment to helping Nazareth Elementary and our Rochester’s youth. 

 

Donation request: Gift Card, Raffle Basket, An Experience or Product(s) to raffle or use in our Silent Auction   

We truly appreciate your kindness and thank you in advance for your consideration. 

With gratitude, 

 

Nazareth Parent Committee 

NPC@nazarethschools.org 

http://www.nazarethschools.org/
mailto:NPC@nazarethschools.org

